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“Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good works
and glorify your father in heaven.” (Matthew 5:16)

$25,000 in 2025

The new logo for Stewards of the NE Diocese emphasizes the important areas of Youth Rally,
Missions, Seminary, Scholarships, and Charities supported by Stewards donations.

The 2025 budget goal for Stewards of the NE Diocese is $25,000. The 2024 Youth Rally was
a huge success with over 70 diocesan youth participating. The total cost for the rally is over
$50,000. An additional $20,000 is needed to subsidize the registration fees.

Great Lent is a time for all of us to focus on all the blessings that we have received and continue
to receive from our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. Our actions during this Holy Lenten season
need to heighten in prayer, fasting, and charitable giving. Stewards of the NE Diocese
provides the opportunity to share our blessings with others and help increase the Lord’s
blessings in the world.

Our Bishop Benedict encourages you to join him in the *"Bishop's Circle of Stewards Donors"
($500 or more). Bishop’s Circle Donors are a major factor enabling us to reach our goals. Please
join Bishop Benedict in this special group of dedicated donors. Thank you.

1. Send your donation in the reply envelope that has been recently mailed.
Make checks payable to Diocese of New England
Please include your email address so we can send you a receipt and a thank you.
OR
2. Donate online at the Diocesan website, https://dneoca.org/stewardsofnewengland.
Consider monthly online donations. It is quick and easy.

Stewards of the New England Diocese
PO Box 71
Torrington, CT 06790
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